
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3520 VNE 

16 
 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are currently liaising with our visiting music staff who deliver instrumental and vocal tuition to 

Burscough Priory Academy students to organise this term’s schedules. 

Many parents filled in the ‘Music Lessons – Expression of Interest’ form following the Y7 induction meeting. 

These forms are now being passed on to our visiting music teachers who will be in touch with you shortly. If 

there any other parents who would like further details of music tuition, you should contact the teachers 

directly. Their details are as follows: 

Simon Webster – Guitar and ukulele tuition 

webspiderguitarteach@gmail.com  

Adam Christopher – Drums, Keyboard, Piano, Singing 

hello@adamchristophermusic.com  

or visit www.adamchristophermusic.com/bpa to register 

Yours faithfully, 

V Nelson 

Mrs Nelson  

Director of Creatives  
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